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Its your village!  
Hollin	Hall	Village	CiDzens	AssociaDon		

SPECIAL	ELECTIONS	
TUESDAY,	DECEMBER	5	|	7:15	PM	

Up	for	elec=on	is	the	HHVCA	Board	of	Directors	for	a	new	2-year	term,	and	a	vote	
on	our	2018	budget.	Check	out	our	website	and	have	your	say	in	your	

community.	A	quorum	is	needed	to	hold	the	elec=on.		We	are	grateful	for	your	
support	and	a2endance	at	our	elec=on.	

		
The	nominees	are:		

RICHMOND	HIGHWAY	UPGRADE	
VDOT	plans	to	widen	Richmond	
Highway	to	three	lanes	each	way	
from	Jeff	Todd	Highway	to	the	
Mount	Vernon	Highway/Buckman	
Road	intersec=on,	just	south	of	
Costco.		

VDOT	is	targe=ng	Summer	2018	
for	plan	approval,	with	
construc=on	beginning	in	Spring	
2023.	Several	op=ons	are	under	
considera=on,		details	can	be	
found	online.		

VDOT’s	recommended	op=on	is	
the	"Superstreet	Concept”.		This	
op=on	claims	long	term	benefits,	
but	would	have	long	stretches	of	
the	highway	without	inter-
sec=ons,	and	would	require	U-
Turns	to	gain	access	to	stores	on	
opposite	side	of	the	street.	The	
plan	also	suggests	that	sound	
barriers	be	installed	in	spots	
along	the	route.	

The	es=mated	cost	of	the	project	
is	$215	million:	$12.5	million	for	
preliminary	engineering;		$142	
million	for	right	of	way	&	u=lity	
reloca=on;	and	$60	million	for	
construc=on.	

	

	

	

	VDOT	is	solici=ng	comments	on	
its	proposed	plan.	The	current	
comment	period	closes	on	
December	6.	Aper	that,	revisions	
are	expected,	and	a	final	proposal	
will	be	presented	in	Spring	2018.		

SAVE	THE	DATE	
December	11,	7pm	

	
At	the	mee=ng	room	of	the	
Mount	Vernon	Government	

Center,	Parkers	Lane.	
		
Mt	Vernon	Community	
Ci=zens	Assoc.	is	hos=ng	a	
joint	commi2ee	review	of	the	
plans.		
	
Your	input	is	needed	to	insure	
the	improvements	serve	the	
interests	of	the	Richmond	
Highway	community.			
	
Please	get	involved	in	the	
project	by	commenDng	on	
VDOT’s	plan,	and	aUending	
the	MVCCA	meeDng		
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NEWSLETTER	DELIVERY	
Dedicated	volunteers	distribute	our	newsle2er.	Enjoy	a	
neighborhood	walk	while	gerng	the	latest	news	to		our	
neighbors.		
	
We	currently	have	2	openings;	Fairfax	Road	west	of	
Shenandoah	and	Washington/Fairfax	Roads	east	of	
Lafaye2e.		A	route	covers	about	65	houses,	and	there	
are	4	newsle2ers	a	year.	If	you	can	help,	please	call	Leo.	

SUPERVISOR’S	HOLIDAY	OPEN	HOUSE	
Supervisor	Storck,	and	his	staff	will	host	a	Holiday	Open	
House	on	Thursday	December	7,	from	6	to	8	PM.	You	are	
invited	to	enjoy	an	evening	of	refreshments,	while	gerng	
to	know	those	represen=ng	your	interests.	
An	RSVP	is	not	necessary.	
		
The	Supervisor’	office	also	ask	you	to	consider	suppor=ng	
those	in	need	in	our	community	this	season	by	bringing	
non-perishable	food	items	to	be	donated	to	local	
nonprofits.		

GETTING	COMMUNITY	INFO	TO	YOU	
We	have	recently	updated	our	email	list.		The	update	
reveals	a	big	gap	between	the	total	HHV	popula=on	and	
the	email	addresses	on	the	list.		We	want	to	be	able	to	
reach	everyone	in	HHV.			
	
If	you	are	not	receiving	emails	from	HHVCA,	please	send	
a	request	to	hollinhallvillageci=zensassn@cox,net,	and	
we’ll	add	you	to	the	list.		You’ll	know	you	are	on	the	list	if	
you	received	an	email	from	HHVCA	announcing	the	
December	5	elec=ons.		Please	join	the	list.		

MEMEBRSHIP	STATUS	
Gretchen	Walzl	has	recently	taken	over	our	membership	
commi2ee.		Give	her	a	call	if	you	have	any	ques=ons	
about	membership,	at	703-765-6231		

COMMUNITY	LIAISON	OFFICER	
The	new	Community	Liaison	Officer	for	the	Mount	Vernon	
Police	District	is	Private	First	Class	Monica	Meeks.		Officer	
Meeks	will	be	coordina=ng	her	ac=vi=es	with	those	of	
Master	Police	Officer	Urps,	our	Mount	Vernon	Crime	
Preven=on	Officer.	
	
Officer	Meeks	is	one	of	two	officers	assigned	as	
Community	Liaison	Officers	in	Fairfax	County.		In	Mount	
Vernon,	she	will	be	responsible	for	implemen=ng	and	
maintaining	community	rela=on’s	ac=vi=es	as	well	as	
working	with	various	public	educa=on	programs.	
HHVCA	welcomes	PFC	Meeks	and	looks	forward	to	mee=ng	
her	soon	at	one	of	our	community	mee=ngs.		

December in our village! 
tItItI	


